
 
     

 

For further information, or to arrange an interview, please contact: 
Dr Susie Bayley, Head of Communications, Derby and Derbyshire LMC 
 
        01332 210 008               office@derbyshirelmc.nhs.uk 

 

Information Update: Locum IR35 regulations update and information 
6 June 2017 
 
 
We are aware that there is a lot of uncertainty about the status of Locums in 
respect of IR35 regulations. Practices and Locums should be aware that the 
BMA have specialist employment advisers who can assist with specific 
queries in this area. You will need to have a BMA login and their contact 
details are as follows: 
 
Call 03001231233 between 08.30 to 18.00 Monday to Friday, excluding UK 
Bank Holidays. Calls cost the same as geographic numbers starting 01 or 02. 
 
Email an adviser. 
 
Web chat live with a BMA adviser. 
 
Additionally, in line with the extant advice from the LMC that practices need to 
assess whether Locums are subject to IR35 regulations, on a case by case, 
individual basis, NHS Improvement has now published the following advice. 
 
It emphasises that each case is different and if practices are unclear then our 
advice would be to seek professional tax advice. 
 
 
David Gibbs 
Head of Business Support 
Derby and Derbyshire Local Medical Committee 
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